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Elsen, Nikki

From: Colson1961 <colson1961@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 1:27 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: SUPPORT for REUSE of South Community Library Building at 1307 16th Street South

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
This is email is to confirm my support and request for the City of La Crosse’s Board to SUPPORT for REUSE of South 
Community Library Building at 1307 16thStreet South.   
 
It is a perfect place for reuse for students in classes from the church, a daycare, or other ways to reuse.  Neighborhood 
uses the little park there.   
 
Also level of traffic coming on 16th street or cutting down Farnam Street to South Avenue is very high and many don’t 
stop at 4-way stop at 16th and Farnam Street.  Also street lights are very low.  Certainly not safe for increased 
traffic/people coming through if taken down and new housing goes in like on Green Bay Street. 
 
Questions, let me know.  Thank you!! 
 
Cheryl Olson 
1533 Farnam Street  
La Crosse, WI  54601 
colson1961@gmail.com 
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